
The International Year of Millets, 2023, was declared by the United Nations
General Assembly to raise awareness of the nutritional and ecological
benefits of millets and their potential to improve.
On the spirit of this occasion, the Culinary Club took the initiative to
educate its members on Millets and its importance, its place in society and
the benefits it has to offer us.
The event started of with a  presentation which covered a range of topics
related to millets, including their history, cultivation, nutritional benefits,
and culinary uses. The presenter also discussed the importance of millets
for sustainable food security and nutrition. 
After research the topic was presented on stage and the particular subjects
were discussed,The quiz was conducted after the presentation and covered
the same topics on Millets it  was conducted for the memebers of the club
 Postion holders of the quiz - Abnner and Ananya Vsadev of 11B as the
winner and runner up respectively, and Lokesh of 9D as the 2nd runner up

The millet quiz event was a great success and helped to raise awareness of
millets among students and their families. It also promoted the
consumption of millets, which are a nutritious and sustainable food choice.
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